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Question Response  

Multiple rounds of feedback are anticipated in the 
RFP. Could GPSDD please confirm how many groups 
of stakeholders will provide comments? Will the 
GPSDD contact point review and consolidate 
comments at each round? 

The primary stakeholder group providing comments will be 
the Evaluation Committee, however it is anticipated that 
members of the Board, Technical Advisory Group, and 
Secretariat may also provide comments. Yes, the GPSDD 
point of contact will consolidate comments at each round 
before sending to the evaluation team.  

The selection and evaluation criteria mentions 
“subcontracting ability”. Can details of the company’s 
management procedures and capabilities be provided 
in an annex, or do these need to be included in the 
narrative proposal (i.e. within the 15 page limit)? 

A brief narrative of subcontracting ability should be included 
in the narrative proposal. Additional detail may be provided 
in the annex.  

What databases are available to the evaluator for 
development of samples for stakeholder 
engagement? 

The selected offeror will have access to the GPSDD partners 
database, as well as documents detailing GPSDD activity with 
non-partner stakeholders, and the list of all governance 
teams’ (Board, TAG, Funders Group) members. It is expected 
that the offeror will conduct some key informant interviews 
to determine holistic stakeholder samples beyond database 
information.  

Can GPSDD provide details (date and location) of 
forthcoming meetings for GPSDD task teams and 
working groups, as well as the annual meeting for the 
partnership and Board, Technical Advisory Group, and 
Funders Group meetings? 

Task teams and working groups have meetings on an on-
going basis. The annual GPSDD-wide meeting is anticipated 
to occur every 2 years - the first one occurred in March of 
2017. The governance team meetings are anticipated to 
occur twice a year. Locations and dates for the second half of 
2018 are still in discussion.   

The clarification question deadline of April 30th allows 
limited time for potential bidders to consider the 
methodology prior to submission of questions. Could 
a second round of questions be added? 

We do not anticipate a second round of questions. We 
encourage offerors to explain assumptions in the proposals 
as necessary.  

Could you please provide the logframe? Could you 
please confirm what monitoring data would be 
available (including what indicators would be 
provided and the periodicity of these)? 

The GPSDD logframe can be found at: 
https://devtracker.dfid.gov.uk/projects/GB-GOV-1-
300403/documents. Some adjustments have been made and 
the updated version will be provided to the selected offeror. 
The logframe explains the frequency of data collection. The 
first full set of data available is for 2017.  

What data does GPSDD collect for each of its working 
groups, and would this be available to the evaluation? 

No specific data of the working groups is routinely collected. 
Any available and relevant documents will be made available 
to the selected offeror.  

What data is held on internal processes (e.g. 
regarding costs, staff time, etc.)? 

Value for money indicators around internal processes, 
including costs and staff time are tracked on a bi-annual 
basis and will be made available to the selected offeror.  

 


